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As a landowner and consumer I would like to add Bigleaf Maple syrup to the list of 

products on the Farm Direct bill. 

 

Syrup made from the sap of Bigleaf Maple is an emerging product in Oregon that has 

the potential to make a lasting positive economic impact on small farmers in the state 

and the region. 

 

I own acreage in the Colton Oregon area that is covered in Bigleaf Maple trees. I 

would like to establish protection of my rights to harvest the naturally occurring sap of 

the living tree and sell or trade the syrup within my community. Please add Bigleaf 

Maple syrup to the list of products on the Farm Direct bill. 

 

Please take this opportunity to support an amazing new crop in Oregon! 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 


